
Good Afternoon AES Families, 

Below are a few important items and upcoming events:  

School Cheer- On Monday, we had a whole school assembly where we 

introduced our school cheer. We want to send a big shout out to our grade 5 

class who created the cheer! Students will learn this cheer in their classes and 

we will say it prior to the beginning of upcoming assemblies. The school cheer is: 

AES 1-2-3-4-5-6-7 

Apohaqui Eagles lead the way-aaayyy (students clap) 

We are respectful, we are responsible, we are safe 

We are the eagles, couldn't be prouder! 

If you can't hear us, we'll shout a little louder! 

(repeat one more time) 

 

PBIS/AES Expected Behaviours- In an earlier message to families, I included our 

new AES Expected Behaviours that all our learners will follow. AES Eagles strive to 

be Safe, Respectful and Responsible. When staff catch children showing those 

characteristics, they will fill out a ballot with the child’s name and add the 

reason why they earned the ballot. Each Friday, 5 children’s names will be 

drawn from our ballot box. When their name is drawn, they come to the office 

for an opportunity to pick up some AES swag! We also have enough AES water 

bottles for each child. Once they have earned 20 ballots, they will be 

celebrated by receiving a water bottle! 

Each Monday, I will give the children back the ballots they have earned so they 

can bring them home to share with their families! 

Hot Lunch- A reminder that hot lunch orders are due to the office on Oct. 24, 

2023. You can pay by cash or etransfer the email address on your order form. 

This month’s order will be pasta on Monday, pizza on Wednesday and French 

toast sticks on Friday. 

School Clothing- We are selling school t-shirts and hoodies with our new school 

logo. A letter went home with your child on Monday. Below are the options for 

you to choose: 



 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

• Oct. 27 Planned Lockdown Practice- to practice our safe space inside the 

school 

• Oct. 31 AES Halloween Party (Hosted by our Home and School after lunch) 

• Nov. 1 Visit to Sussex Corner Elementary School to watch a magic show 

• Nov. 3 Professional Learning Day for staff/No School for students 

Have a nice afternoon and a wonderful weekend! 

Sarah Richards 

Principal 


